PUBLIC NOTICE 
LOCAL EMERGENCY PLANNING COMMITTEE 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

This shall serve as public notice that the Bastrop County Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC) is inviting written public comment on any aspect of the LEPC organization, membership, functions, planning, process, or purpose, which will be discussed at the next quarterly meeting on Thursday, February 15, 2024, at 10:00 AM. This meeting will be held in the Office of Emergency Management Central Management Suite (Room 101) at the Mike Fisher Building, 1501 Business Park Drive, Bastrop, Texas.

Written public comment will be accepted beginning January 1, 2024, through January 31, 2024 by the Bastrop County Local Emergency Planning Committee at LEPC@co.bastrop.tx.us or by US mail to 804 Pecan Street, Bastrop, Texas 78602.

Members of the public who wish to review an emergency response plan, material safety data sheet, or inventory form or follow-up emergency notice may do so by contacting the Bastrop County LEPC at LEPC@co.bastrop.tx.us, or calling 512-581-4022 to make an appointment to visit the LEPC at the Mike Fisher Building, 1501 Business Park Drive, Bastrop, Texas.

Meeting agendas and minutes are posted on the Bastrop County Office of Emergency Management- LEPC website  https://www.co.bastrop.tx.us/page/em.lepc
